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TODAY IS An “A” DAY 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 
 

 
Acts of Kindness Club (A.O.K.) Announcement…Are you looking to make the world a better place? 
Do you like brightening other people’s day? This world needs more A.O.K.s! Join A.O.K. Club today at the 

Club Expo during your lunch period to find out how you can spread kindness one act at a time. 
 

A Message from the Library…The Book Fair is open today and tomorrow. It will also be open tonight 
from 6:00pm – 9:00pm. 

 

A reminder about the Chromebooks…The new network is VCSchromebooks and all Chromebooks 
should open with that network. Do not switch to the guest or district networks or you will lose the 

internet connection. Please contact Mrs. Tabit or ask your teacher to fill out a web help request if they’re 
not working. 

 

Picture re-take day is tomorrow. Those of you who wish to have your picture taken, please listen for 
your team to be called throughout the day tomorrow. Picture forms are located in the Main Office. 

 
 


